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Montana State Library 

Memo 
To: Commission Members 

From: Darlene Staffeldt, State Librarian 

Date: June 12, 2008 

Re: October library visits  

 

Please find attached draft travel and library visit plans centering around our October 
Commission meeting in Malta.  Bob and I will each take a van or car and travel one of the 
two routes to Malta and stop for library visits along the way.  Please look the draft schedules 
over and let us know which route you would like to join.  We will finalize plans (size of 
vehicle, lunch reservations, room reservations, etc.) once we know what your plans will be.  
Ideally we would like all the Commissioners to join us for all of one of the routes and visits.  
If that is not possible please let me know where/when you might be able to join the group.  
Thanks for doing these important visits.  We found last year that your visits to libraries going 
to and from the Sidney Commission meeting were most important and appreciated by the 
local librarians, trustees, and library communities.   Let me know if you have any questions 
and/or suggestions for improvement on these visits.   


